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Drummond, Rachelle

From: PR_expdraft

Subject: FW: AICPA Peer Review Board Releases Exposure Draft

 

From: Dora Jean Dyson [mailto:DysonCPA@embarqmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 5:58 PM 
To: Ellis, Kimberly 

Subject: RE: AICPA Peer Review Board Releases Exposure Draft 

 

I think the exposure draft covers the need correctly. Thank you for your work. 

 

From: Ellis, Kimberly [mailto:kellis@aicpa.org]  

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 4:44 PM 

To: Ellis, Kimberly 
Subject: AICPA Peer Review Board Releases Exposure Draft 

 

Dear Peer Reviewers, 
 
Today, the AICPA Peer Review Board released the attached exposure draft containing proposed revisions to the 
guidance for performing and reporting on peer reviews of compilations performed under SSARS 19 embodied in the 
AICPA Standards for Performing and Reporting on Peer Reviews (Standards). 
 
Under the current Standards for an Engagement Review, documentation is not required to be reviewed for compilation 
engagements performed under SSARS.  However, paragraph 108d of the Standards does state that a review captain may 
request to review all other documentation on compilation engagements performed under SSARS if the firm has 
represented that the documentation is appropriate but the review captain has cause to believe that the documentation 
may not have been prepared in accordance with applicable professional standards, or to support presentation or 
measurement issues relating to the financial statements or information, if necessary. 
 
The proposed revisions will revise the Standards such that applicable documentation required by professional standards 
for compilation engagements performed under SSARS, should be reviewed in an engagement review. 
 
The exposure draft contemplates that the revisions to the Standards (if approved) would be effective for peer reviews 
commencing on or after July 1, 2011. 
 
The CPA community and other stakeholders are encouraged to review the exposure draft and provide their thoughts and 
comments. The deadline for submitting comments is April 29, 2011.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rachelle Drummond at PR_expdraft@aicpa.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim  

 
 

 

Kim Ellis, MBA 

Project & Communications Manager, Peer Review Program 
P: +1.919.402.4509  |  F: +1.919.419.4713 
kellis@aicpa.org 
220 Leigh Farm Road 
Durham, NC 27707 
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Visit the new aicpa.org for accounting-related information, news and resources. 
Member service hotline: 888.777.7077 or service@aicpa.org 
 

 

This message, including any attachments, may contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose and is protected by law. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited. 
 
Views expressed by AICPA employees are expressed for purposes of deliberation, providing member services and other purposes exclusive of 
practicing public accounting. Views expressed by AICPA staff do not necessarily represent the official views of the AICPA unless otherwise noted. 
Official AICPA positions are determined through certain specific committee procedures, due process and deliberation. 
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